
Thriftwood School Parents Survey Results November 2022 

 

Do you receive an appropriate level of communication from the school via text, email, 

paper letters, notes in home school diaries, phone calls and information on the website? 

 

 

 

 

 

Does your child feel happy and safe in school? 
 

 

 

 

Do you feel that you are kept well informed about your child's academic and social progress? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Do we provide enough opportunities for you to come into 

school? 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to provide a high level of social, emotional and pastoral support 

for all our pupils, are you aware that this is provided for our students? 

 

 

 



 

Are you aware of, or have attended, the parents' coffee support meetings? 

 

 

Do you feel that Thriftwood provides a broad curriculum offer, including community visits, life 

skills and functional English and maths for our pupils? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How often do you visit the Thriftwood School website?   

Daily 1 

Weekly 10 

Monthly 27 

Yearly 6 

Never 9 

 

 

We would welcome your feedback.  Please add any comments related to the questions above, or 

anything further you wish to discuss.  

 

• Excellent supporting staff. Really care for the children under their supervision and encourage the children to thrive and 
achieve the best that they can. 
 

▪ Thriftwood is an amazing school and all the staff and teachers are amazing too in what they do for our 
children and I appreciate all of them  
 

• ‘D’ loves attending Thriftwood . As parents we are reassured that all his needs are being met . 
 



▪ Brilliant school  
 

• All we can say is what an amazing job everyone does what a great school every student is thought of great communication  
 

▪ Love Thriftwoods  staff are all kind friendly highly recommended x x  
 

• The teachers at the school are regularly in contact with me. We have a home school diary that keeps us informed of any issues 
or activities ‘L’ had in school and home. The school had also provided visual aids to help ‘L’ cope and manage his behaviours. 
Apart from that, the school also have outside resources such as YMCA that assists children and parents which is a big help   
 

▪ Sometimes communications is hard to follow, different mobile numbers. Are these events published on 
the website for parents to access only. Trips etc, school menus as i struggling to keep on top or access this 
information without having to check my text messages emails and asking staff to print off information to 
be sent home  
 

• It would be helpful if the school could ask for an amount of money each half term to cover for trips etc. rather than adhoc 
weekly requests for parents to try and remember.  Text messages with key information really good.  My experience to date 
has been excellent thank you. 
 

▪ Would be great to know more about what ‘J’ likes about school. Coffee mornings aren’t accessible for me. 
Tapestry or an online function to communicate would be great. His teacher is always approachable and 
keeps open lines of communication. 
 

• It would be useful to receive all communication via Arbor email and to have the school calendar on the website updated. 
Currently we have a mixture of letters home, communication book and text message; although handy having all in one place 
would be useful for locating again.   
 

▪ Barely any comments in diary. Would be nice even to just get a few lines at the end of the weeks with a 
summary.  
 

• An opportunity to meet and chat with other parents from the child's class would be really useful. 
 

▪ The school is truly outstanding and have support us and ‘S’ 100%, we couldn’t ask for more. 

 

 


